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21st October 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 4  Remembrance Service 

 

We would like to inform you that on Monday, 11th November, Year 4 pupils will be attending the 

annual Remembrance Service at Dagenham Village War Memorial. This is an important event where 

the children will have the opportunity to pay their respects and reflect on the sacrifices made by 

service men and women. 

 

The service will commence at 10:40 am. We will be leaving school at about 10:00am. The children 

will be bringing a class wreath to lay at the memorial as part of the ceremony. After the service, we 

will return to school for normal lessons, with an expected return time of 12:00 pm. 

 

Please ensure your child is dressed in full school uniform for this occasion, and that they are 

appropriately dressed for the weather, as the service will take place outdoors. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Year 4 teachers 

 


